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Dear Ms Trueman,  

Thank you for your email of 8 December 2024 notifying National Highways that 
additional documents have been provided concerning the Strategic Flood Risk 
Assessment and requesting any comments by 3 January 2025. 
  
We have reviewed the two documents and can confirm that they raise no 
implications for the A27. Accordingly, National Highways does not wish to make any 
comments. 
  
If you have any queries regarding this response, please contact us 
at
  
Kind regards 
  
Elizabeth Cleaver  Assistant Spatial Planner 
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